Dear First Grade families,

On behalf of the First Grade Team we would like to welcome you! We hope that you will do LOTS of reading over the summer. The San Diego Public Libraries all have a summer reading program, as does Barnes and Noble. We encourage you to take advantage of these wonderful reading incentive programs.

Please see the suggested donation list for First Grade below. We look forward to seeing you all in August!!

First Grade Supplies

- 1 box fat Crayola crayons
- 1 Fiskars scissor
- 1 baby/antibacterial wipes
- 1 Crayola markers
- 1 two pocket folder
- 2 boxes of Tissues/Kleenex
- 1 Bottle Elmer's white glue
- 1 fat glue stick
- 1 black Flair fine tip marker
- 1 Expo markers (dry erase) fine point
- 10 clear sheet protectors
- 1 set child set headphones
- Girls bring Gallon size Ziplock bags
- Boys bring Quart size Ziplock bags